Business Manager Rocio Humphreys

rhumphreys@mcnary.k12.az.us

Dear parents and guardians of McNary Students:

We had an incident today at the school where a student put a pencil in a microwave and caused smoke and fumes to immerse the classroom. The classroom was cleared and ventilation was put into the classroom. The fire department along with EMS was called to the school to help with the incident. A few students and a staff member had symptoms arise from this incident. These symptoms were dealt with on site by the first responders. The school board along with the administration and security have taken action against the students involved.

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to the front office and we will answer questions has best as we can.

Thank you for your time, Dr. Greg Fowler

Dr. Greg Fowler Superintendent McNary Elementary School District #23

> Mailing: PO Box 598 McNary, AZ 85930 Physical: 108 N. Pollock Ave McNary, AZ 85930 Phone: (928) 334-2293 Fax: (928)334-2336